
 
 

 
  

 

  

 
          

   

 

  
    Date: 5th May 2025 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the Summer term in Class 2!  
 
Please find attached the planning overview for this half term by subject, so you can see the 
coverage. Our topic this half term is ‘Going Green’ and we are focussing on plants in Science with a 
Literacy focus on plants, writing a non-chronological report. In Geography, we are studying the 
local area and our school. We will be returning to Forest school on Fridays for the duration of thi 
half term. 
 
We will be practising for Year 2 assessments and the Year 1 phonics screening (reading check.) 
Both will take place after half term, and it will be very relaxed as by then, we will have done plenty 
of practice. If you have any queries about these statutory assessments, please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch. 
 
Homework will continue to be sent home and collected in on Friday each week. This will consist of 
a Maths task related to current learning and will often include a Big Maths sheet that is pitched at 
your child’s level of competence. 
 
Reading books will continue to be changed in school each week. Thank you for your continued 
support with reading at home, as often as possible, it really makes a massive difference to your 
child’s progress! 
 
If you have any questions or worries, however small, please do come and find me in School at any 
time or email me at karen.blythe@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 

Address:  Humshaugh C of E (Aided) First School 
  Humshaugh, Hexham 
  Northumberland NE46 4AA 
Telephone: 01434 681408 
E-mail:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Jude Long 
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